Blidsberg, Sweden 2023-03-30

This is a serious letter to Prime Minister Viktor Orbán, our hope is that you at the embassy in Stockholm forward this letter to the Prime Minister!

Dear Prime Minister Orbán

It is with great sadness in our hearts that Sweden's government has chosen, without the consent of the Swedish people, to follow the order given by a foreign nation that Sweden should apply for membership in the war organization NATO! This application is absolutely nothing that the Swedish people want or would have approved, if the people were allowed to be involved in the decision!

But the people have not been allowed to debate or vote in this matter, that decision has been taken behind closed doors in the Government Office, after pressure from the USA!

We, the signatories, have many years of involvement in Swedish cultural life and know our Swedish citizens well! Sweden has been non-aligned for over 200 years, it would never be possible to get the Swedish people's consent to NATO membership in a democratic vote!

We, the undersigned, are self-employed and own a company in the telecom industry. In 2003, we invited our entire staff to a trip to Budapest for a week, which was a success! We were shown around Budapest and also at horse shows at the pustan etc., by a fantastic cicerone. All our staff were overwhelmed by your culture and your food, as well as your architecture. For us, Hungary could be the country we would like to move to, if Swedish conditions deteriorate as a place to live even more than what has happened so far.

We have understood that the decision to approve Sweden as a member of NATO is in your hands, dear Prime Minister! Our appeal is therefore very short, do not accept Sweden as a member!

Swedish politicians have been very negative towards you in Hungary and slandered you and your politics quite openly. There have not been truthful accusations, but fabrications because Swedish politicians want to belong to the community within the EU that does everything to smear your country and your politics, without any hint of truth! We are ashamed of our politicians' lies!

So dear prime minister, help us citizens of Sweden by denying us access to NATO, you will be richly praised for such a stance! We the signatories are completely clear that it takes a very strong person to dare to stand up to the entire West in this matter, we are convinced that you possess that courage and that strength!

With the greatest respect and kind regards

Karl Hellberg

kalle@maxicom.se

Ann Hellberg

ann@maxicom.se

Öjelunda 101 523 77 Blidsberg Sweden